
 
 

 

 

The Village Public Works Committee met on Wednesday, September 14 at 2:00 p.m. at the Village Office, 
316 Brad Street S, Grantsburg, WI 54840. 

 
Present:                     Chairman/Village President, Terrance Kucera 
 Trustee Hank Java 
 Trustee Leo Janke 

 
Others: Clerk/Treasurer Sheila Meyer 
 DPW John Erickson 
 

Chairman/President Kucera called the Public Works Committee Meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. The Pledge 
of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Water Manganese Project. DPW Erickson updated the committee on Well #3 status. Now that the 
Village has DNR approval Tim with Water Well Solutions will be here 9/19/2022 to perform the acid wash 
and well rehab. This process will take about a week and once two Bac-T samples come back safe from the 
lab Well #3 can go back online. 
 
Town of Grantsburg request for snowplowing. The committee reviewed the request from the Town of 
Grantsburg that was included in the packet. DPW Erickson commented that the crew can spend 10-14 
hours plowing Village streets and sidewalks and still not finish. With only one plow truck and one grader 
he feels it is not feasible to help the Town of Grantsburg at this time and the committee agreed. 
Clerk/Treasurer Meyer will communicate this decision with the Town of Grantsburg.  
 
2023 Budget. DPW Erickson reviewed the budget items presented in the packet including new garage door 
at the shop, fuel tank at the shop, equipment radios, gator, 2023 Ford F150 pickup, line painting, chip 
sealing, crack sealing, repave both Burnett Avenue and Harrison Avenue, convert 5-6 street lights to LED 
and a bucket truck. 
   
Chairman/President Kucera adjourned the meeting at 3:05 p.m.  
 
 
Allison Longhenry 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
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